
Spiritual Retreat 
At FHM Hall 

 
  Father James Pierce Cavanaugh, O.P.  will be conducting a 
special spiritual retreat on Sunday Feb. 9th at 10:15 am in the 
Abramowicz Hall, 4327 S. Richmond after celebrating 9 a.m. 
Mass in the Five Holy Martyrs Church.  
  This event is the Holy Name Society’s annual “Day of Recol-
lection” providing preparation for the Lenten journey in antici-
pation of the celebration of Easter Sunday and is free to all who 
wish to attend.    
  Father Cavanaugh is a Dominican priest based in Chicago.  
Expect to spend no more than 90 minutes, including intermis-
sion for a hot lunch. Parking is available in the church lot. For 
more information, call Ted Jankowski at (872) 200-4777. Reser-
vations are encouraged for groups.


